12th Meeting of COOMET President’s Council
On December 4-5, 2008 the 12th Meeting of COOMET President’s Council was held at DP “Ivano-Frankovskstandartmetrologiya”.
18 items of the agenda were considered during the meeting. The Members of COOMET President’s Council exchanged information on the results of the 23rd General Conference on Weights and Measures. Taking into consideration significant changes which will take place in the near future in view of the redefinition of certain units of measurement, the chairs of COOMET Technical Committees were proposed to analyse this situation and elaborate actions for COOMET Development Program for the period of 2008-2010.  

When discussing the questions relating to the implementation of CIPM MRA it was proposed to address to the COOMET Committee Members from Kazakhstan, Kyrgyzstan, Moldova with a suggestion to brisk up the work on the preparation of CMC data. 

An electronic version of the standard form of a calibration certificate developed in accordance with the requirements of ISO/IEC 17025 was submitted for consideration of the Members of COOMET President’s Council.

Information on the results of the 1st EURAMET General Assembly and 32nd CIS EASC Meeting, on the 42nd CIML Meeting and 14th APLMF Meeting, on the results of the II International Competition “The Best Young Metrologist of COOMET 2007” and 2nd BIPM Metrology Summer School 2008, etc was heard.

